
Greater East Side 
Community Council 

2/23/2021 

Jeff Fischbach 
Department of Safety and Inspections 

Hli Tsaab 
Cups & Cheers 

Dear Jeff & Hli: 

Hli Tsaab made a presentation on proposed expansion of Cups and Cheers to the empty bay next 
door at The Greater East Side /District 2 Community Council board meeting on Feb 10. 

The board unanimously voted to support the proposal. In the grasp of the pandemic, it is exciting to 
see our local businesses adapting and finding ways to be successful. The neighborhood also has 
very few sites available for meetings and small dining options. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 651-774-2220 or via email at 
d2lisa@outlook.com 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Theis 
Interim Executive Director 
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